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From: Ryan K
To: licensing; Foster, Grant
Subject: Re: Harmony Bar
Date: Monday, August 15, 2022 9:37:41 PM

Dear City of Madison ALRC, Alder Foster and all those concerned, 

I am writing on behalf of the Schenk-Atwood-Yahara-Starkweather (SASY) Neighborhood 
Association in support of the transfer of the Class B alcohol and liquor license for the 
Harmony Bar and Grill.

The Harmony Bar is a staple in our neighborhood and has been for many years. It is a 
place where everyone can gather for conversation, debate, great food and to be around 
neighbors. The Harmony changing hands is just another piece of its long history. We, as a 
board,  support the new owners and their plans to keep the Harmony Bar open for 
generations to come. Pam and Mike Barrett live in the neighborhood and know the 
importance of being responsible and mindful owners. They have reached out to our 
organization and immediate neighbors for support. They have a plan and the ability to carry 
it out. 

The SASY Neighborhood Association supports new owners Pam and Mike Barrett and their 
application for the transfer of Class B alcohol and liquor license. We hope you approve the 
transfer and allow the history to continue in our neighborhood.

We appreciate your time and consideration in this matter.

Ryan Koglin
President/Chair SASY inc.
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